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Picture Day is September 18th 

Picture Day is coming! Mark your calendar for Tuesday, September 18th. 

All students will be photographed for the yearbook. No sweaters or pull-

overs will be allowed in the photos. Please be sure your students arrive on 

campus looking their best and ready to smile. Click here for details and 

order information.  

Field Trip and Cultural Events Fee 

Field Trips and Cultural Events are beginning! Please be sure your student's 

fee has been paid so he can participate in these activities. You can check 

your payment portal account to see if you have paid it otherwise an email 

will go out to specific families next week.  

Community Investment 

Did you know… 

 

 Kindergarten and 1st grade students spend more than 350 minutes 

per week on math instruction. 
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Important Dates  

9/14 

HALF-DAY 
K-2 dismissed at 11:30 

3-5 dismissed at 11:45 

 

9/18 

PICTURE DAY 

9/27 

LAST DAY of FIRST 

QUARTER CLUBS 
 

9/28 

HALF-DAY 
K-2 dismissed at 11:30 

3-5 dismissed at 11:45 
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 2nd grade students learn more than 5 different kinds of mental math 

strategies to add and subtract multi-digit numbers, with and without 

regrouping. 

 Our 4th and 5th grade students learn at least 3 different ways to 

multiply and divide multi-digit numbers. 

Please support our math curriculum, our amazing students, and our 

teachers by clicking here to give to this year’s Community Investment 

campaign. 

We are honored to publicly recognize those families and friends who 

have contributed to this year’s Community Investment campaign. 
Please click here for a listing of donors as of September 7, 2018. 

Headmaster's Corner 

This year, Great Hearts Headmasters are tasked with deepening the culture 

of learning, the culture imbued with goodness, truth, and beauty, at each 

of our schools. 

On our campus, the teachers, staff, and students will be working on 

improving our Growth Mindset – Accepting Challenges.  I would like to 

challenge all our families to work on this goal with us. 

We will be helping you learn what it means to “grow our brains,” achieve 

with effort and new strategies, never quit, face mistakes as opportunities 

to learn and get better.  At our school we are not so much in the 

achievement business as we are in the learning business, each one of us 

striving every day to be better, do better, and do our personal best 

academically, spiritually, morally, socially, emotionally, and physically. 

No complaints now.  No quitting. There is no such thing as failure, just 

mistakes to recover from and overcome in the future.  

Time to take the challenge.  Accept we need to grow and commit 

ourselves to growing in every area of our lives – at home, at work, at 

school, and at play. 

Have a great day and enjoy growing your growth mindset! 
 

 

10/8 - 10/12 

FALL BREAK 
NO SCHOOL 

  

Save The Dates 

10/26 

Read-a-thon 

12/6 

Winter Concert 

(mandatory) 

12/15 

Drama Club Performance 

Like us on Facebook! 

 

Like Great Hearts Academies on Facebook 
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Great Hearts Academies would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our 

list, please contact Great Hearts Academies directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our 
SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  
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